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Comments: Wild and Scenic Eligibility Evaluation Comments

 

Dear Assistant Forest Planner Brittany Duffy,

 

Dear Ms. Duffy,

 

Please review Outdoor Alliance[rsquo]s GMUG Mapping Tool and American Whitewater[rsquo]s National

Whitewater Inventory to inform the Final Eligibility Evaluation. We want to make sure all relevant river segments

are included.

 

Especially consider Daisy Creek (i.e., Poverty Gulch), the Slate River, and the Upper East River, Taylor River

above Taylor Reservoir, the Ruby, Anthracite Creek and the mainstem Anthracite, the Uncompahgre And theSan

Miguel.

 

Each of these rivers are free-flowing and possess at least one ORV and they should be listed as Eligible in the

Final Eligibility Evaluation.

 

Thank you for considering my comments on the GMUG Eligibility Evaluation.

 

Sincerely,

 

Carl Nehls

 

Colorado Springs, CO 80919

 

[PII removed]


